
 
 
Sonography Professionals and MRI Professionals must be in possession of a New Mexico medical 
imaging license on or before June 30, 2019 Applicants are encouraged to apply for their New Mexico 
medical imaging or radiation therapy license as soon as possible, instead of waiting for the June 30, 2019 
deadline.  Original certificates of licensure must be posted at each New Mexico place of employment 
prior to performing any non-ionizing diagnostic medical imaging procedures on or before July 1, 2019. 
 
All applicants will need to complete the "Application Form for Initial Licensure for Medical Imaging or 
Radiation Therapy" form electronically and then print out the completed application form, which must 
be signed and dated because typed signatures will not be accepted.  There is a check list in the 
application form which lists all the required supporting documents and the required fee amount that 
must be included within the application packet.  Complete application packets must be mailed to the 
post office box address found in the application form, because the New Mexico Environment 
Department (NMED) is not able to accept electronic payments at this time.  All checks and money orders 
must be paid to the order of "NMED". 
 


